

ΕΝΔΕΙΚΤΙΚΑ ΘΕΜΑΤΑ ΑΓΓΛΙΚΩΝ ΕΞΕΤΑΣΕΙΣ ΥΠΟΤΡΟΦΙΩΝ 2015 [2⁰ ΦΥΛΛΑΔΙΟ]

A. Reading Comprehension (4 p.)

Read the text and answer the questions.

In the UK, the USA and Canada, people celebrate Halloween on 31st October. The word Halloween comes from "All Hallows' Eve" because it is the night before All Saints' Day, a religious holiday in some parts of the world. On this night, children dress up in costumes, put on masks and go door to door, saying "trick or treat" to get delicious sweets or other treats. Many people decorate their homes with ghosts and other things to give their houses a scary look. People also decorate their homes with jack-o'-lanterns. They carve scary faces on pumpkins and light candles that they put inside the pumpkin. Schoolchildren dress up and have costume and pumpkin carving contests. Adults also enjoy the celebrations by having costume parties and giving prizes for the best costumes. In some places, both children and adults can take tours of haunted houses. In Canada and the USA, children also carry small Unicef boxes and together with their treats, they collect money for this International children 's charity.

- 1. What do children say when they knock on someone's door?
- 2. What do people use to decorate their homes on Halloween?
- 3. How do adults celebrate Halloween?
- 4. How do some children help Unicef during Halloween?

(Express Publishing)

B. GRAMMAR – VOCABULARY (12 p.)

Exercise 1: Complete the sentences using the correct conditional.

1. It will be a disaster unless they.....(help) us.

2. If I(not be) in a hurry, I wouldn't have made so many mistakes.

3. She won't finish it on time if she(not start) right now.

4. She.....(get) angry if you had told her.

5. I wouldn't risk it if I(be) you.

6. If it (rain), I will not go out.

Exercise 2: Complete using the correct question tag.

- 1. I am clever,....?
- 2. He played very well in the match,....?
- 3. She won't like my gift,....?
- 4. He hadn't told you the truth,....?
- 5. We often watch TV in the afternoon,.....?
- 6. The children are sleeping now,?

Exercise 3: Complete using too or enough.

- 1. I left the coffee for a minute to cool because it was......hot to drink.
- 2. He couldn't lift that heavy box as he is not strong.....
- 3. There aren'tpolicemen in our town.
- 4. Do you haveinformation to help me with this problem?
- 5. My mum can't sleep as she drinksmuch coffee.

6. He is not old to live on his own.

Exercise 4: Complete using make or do.

1.friends

3.homework

5.breakfast

C. Composition (4 p.)

You are spending a week at a holiday resort. Write an email to your English pen friend. Write :

Where you are, what place you are staying at.

What you have done so far and any problems you have had.

When you are coming back.

Use informal style (60-80 words).

(Express Publishing)